Attachment F: Email Reminder



Email reminder
Greetings Grantees:

[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a friendly reminder that the deadline for completing the technical assistance survey is approaching.  Our records indicate you have not yet completed.   Please take 15 minutes to help us improve the support we provide to you, our state partners. 

You will find the survey at {LINK}. 

Please complete the survey by {DATE}. 

We appreciate your participation in this survey.

The Early Hearing Detection and Intervention Team
	

	
